
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 23rd, 2024 
 

Have Your Say: Montgomery Place Alternate Access   
 

The City of Saskatoon is gathering your ideas on grade-separated access into your 
neighbourhood.  
 
Residents of the Montgomery Place community are invited to provide ideas by phone, email, mail, 
or in-person at the open house on February 8th, 2024. Information boards will be posted to 
Saskatoon.ca/engage/mont-place-alt-access.   
 

Don’t leave yourself out of the conversation! There are multiple ways to participate and 
provide us with your ideas.  

In-Person Public Meeting: 
 
When:  
Thursday February 8th, 2024  
7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 
Where:  
St. David’s Trinity United Church 
3318 Merritt Street, Saskatoon 
 

By Mail:  
Transportation Customer Service       
222 – 3rd Avenue North  
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 
 
By Email/Phone: 

TransportationSurvey@Saskatoon.ca 
or  
306-975-2476 

 

Next Steps 
 

✓ WINTER 2024: Gather community ideas.   

✓ SPRING 2024: Present report to the Standing Policy Committee on           
                                    Transportation. 
 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/engage/mont-place-alt-access
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